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KLONDIKE 8-4773 

October 1, 1965 

Mrs. Zocmne �her1du!t 
j70 �urrey Street 
San Francisco, California 9415� 

Dear Mrs. Theriault: 

JAMES P. LANG 
GENERAL MANAGER 

This will acknowledge your letter of September 18, 
addressed to Mr. Walter A. Haas, relative to the proposed 
re-routing of O'Shaugbnessy Boulevard. which you ss:y will 
cut through Glen Pal;'k. 

It is the objective of this Commission to protect 
park lands for the enjoyment of the people of San 
Francisco. In January 1957, the matter of the Crosstown 
Freeway was considered by the Recreation and Park Commis­
sion and at that time a route was approved which would do 
very little damage to the Park. 

To date no final plans have been presented to this 
Commission, but when this matter is placed on the agenda 
you will be notified so that you may attend the meeting. 

Sincerely, 

James P. Lang 
General Manager 
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